

TO SERVE TO LEAD

Ref No: PCPS041/08/17

24<sup>th</sup> August 2017

Dear Parents/Guardians,

## Teachers' Day 2017

We will be celebrating Teachers' Day in school on Wednesday, 30th August 2017.

Your child/ward will be presenting his/her teachers with handmade cards for Teachers' Day to show their appreciation for their teachers.

Should you consider presenting our teachers with gifts, we would like to encourage you to write notes of appreciation or send an email to our teachers to affirm their efforts instead. Heartfelt words of appreciation are the best gifts that a teacher can receive.

All pupils are to report as usual by 7.30 am on that day. School will end at 1.30pm.

Thursday, 31<sup>st</sup> August 2017 is a school holiday and Friday, 1<sup>st</sup> September is a public holiday. The Student Care Centre will **be closed** on both Thursday and Friday.

School Term will resume on Monday, 11<sup>th</sup> September 2017.

Thank you for your partnership in the education of your child / ward.

Yours faithfully.

Mr Ďennis Yap

Principal

Punggol Cove Primary School